REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS-CONSULTING ENGINEERS
The Mayor and Board of Aldermen are requesting proposals from qualified Consultants for engineering service in connection with proposed improvements at Macon Municipal Airport under the Federal Aviation Administration AIP and AIG for FY 2023. The proposed improvements consist of:

1. Taxiway and T-Hangar Construction
  The estimated construction cost is between $600,000 and $900,000.

Interested consultants should clearly present their qualifications and experience, with specific details in regard to experience in airport development projects under prior Federal Aid programs. Selection criteria to be used to evaluate each proposal is available in the office of the City Clerk of Macon, Mississippi. 

Proposals should be received in the office of the City Clerk, Macon, Mississippi, no later than 3:00 p.m., January 12, 2023. The mailing address is as follows:

City of Macon

ATTN. City Clerk

P.O. Box 29

Macon, MS  39341

The City of Macon is an equal opportunity employer and submittals by small businesses and disadvantaged businesses enterprises (DBE) are encouraged. 

Advertise:  
December 22, 2022


December 29, 2022

